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Frost's Feature

Hello everyone! In this edition of Frost's
Feature, I will include some information
about running for district office, a dues
reminder, and information about the

upcoming District Convention. As usual, if
you ever have any questions or concerns,

feel free to contact me using the
information listed below. Also, I would
love to meet all of you so please let me

know if you would ever like for me to visit
one of your club's meetings or events.

abbey@ktkey.org






First off, I would like to remind everyone that I am
available throughout December and January to speak to any
of your clubs about the process of running for district office

and the available positions. If you would be interested in
this, please contact me so that we can set up a date and

time. Also, please be on the lookout for an email regarding
my upcoming Spring Rally. This is where the next Division

5A Lieutenant Governor will be elected, the Division 5A
Most Outstanding Key Clubber will be chosen, and where

candidates for other district positions can run for the
Division 5A endorsement. The board positions members

can run for will be Lieutenant Governor, Historian,
Bulletin Editor, Treasurer, Secretary, and Governor
(however the governor is normally a previous board

member). All positions other than Lieutenant Governor
will be chosen at the 2023 District Convention.

District Office



Club Dues

Reminder that all clubs were required to pay
their annual dues by December 1, 2022, in order

to remain in good standing with the K-T
District. All clubs who have not paid their dues
are now considered delinquent. On February 1,
those unpaid clubs will become suspended. In

order to avoid any extra fees or penalties, please
make sure to turn in your club's dues as soon as

possible. If you have any questions regarding
how to do this, please email me at

abbey@ktkey.org and I would be very happy to
help you out.






The 2023 District Convention will be held from
March 31-April 2 in Gatlinburg, Tennessee. As

previously mentioned at the Dollywood Fall
Rally, this year's theme is "Lights, Cameras,

Serve!" I highly encourage all of your clubs to
attend this event for an opportunity to make

lots of new friends, elect the 2023-2024 District
Board, attend educational and engaging
workshops, and experience all of the fun
activities in Gatlinburg! If you have any

questions about this event, please contact me at
abbey@ktkey.org. I hope to see you all there!

District Convention


